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June 1, 2025 
 
To the Members and Friends of the Cedar Valley Nauvoo Mission Center, 

Grace and peace to you in the name of Jesus Christ. 

I write today with gratitude and hope to share that the in-coming USA Apostles have affirmed my 
continued appointment as Interim Co-Mission Center President, serving alongside Co-MCP Evelyn 
Dustin, Mission Center Financial Officer Robert Cook, and Assistant to the MCFO Denise White until a 
new succession of leadership is identified and set in place. 

It is a privilege to journey with you in this time of discernment and faithful transition. Together, we 
continue to listen for God’s Spirit as we seek clarity and wisdom regarding the future leadership of the 
Cedar Valley Nauvoo Mission Center. This is sacred work, and I remain committed to walking with you—
congregations, leaders, and members—as we nurture and sustain the mission of Christ in our 
communities. 

I am deeply grateful for the collaborative spirit and dedication of Evelyn, Robert, and Denise. Their 
faithful leadership and generous service are gifts to us all, and I look forward to continuing our work 
together in support of the mission center’s ministries. 

As always, I welcome your prayers, insights, and faithful engagement in the life of our mission center. 
May the Spirit of Christ guide us in trust, hope, and courage as we move forward together. 

With deep appreciation for each of you, 

 
Robin K. Linkhart 
Apostle, North Central USA Mission Field 
 
 
 
cc: Ruth Denise White, Field Support Minister 
  
 
 


